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29.6.18 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

Attendance year to date -      Class Targets are set at 97% 

Class Attendance last week 

Nursery 96.9% 

Reception B 98.7% 

Reception C 98.6% 

Year 1 W 98.0% 

Year 1 H 98.0% 

Year 2 D 96.7% 

Year 2 S 98.7% 

Year 3 E 96.0% 

Year 3 BW 98.7% 

Year 4 H 97.0% 

Year 4 L 97.7% 

Year 5 H 98.7% 

Year 5 T 93.8% 

Year 6 R 98.6% 

Year 6 C 96.7% 

  

 

Friday Mile – thank you to everyone who joined us at 8.30am this morning to take 
part in our Friday family mile. It was a great success and many parents and children said 
how much they enjoyed it. This will take place every Friday- weather permitting! 
 

Newsletters-from September - we will no longer be sending home weekly paper 

newsletters. Newsletters will be posted on the school website, notice boards and will be 
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emailed out to parents requesting them. If you are happy to receive the newsletter by 

email please return the attached slip. Please be aware that sometimes our newsletters 

contain marketing information such as: notices about the Parish Fair; Information about 

the new holiday and aftercare club; events at the high school etc. 

Congratulations- to Mr Evans and his wife who gave birth to their first child, a 

beautiful baby boy earlier in the week. 

Car Parking on Yellow Lines- we have noticed an increase in some 

parents illegally parking on the yellow lines outside school- 

particularly on Crescent Ave - before and after school. This is 

putting pupil’s lives at risk. If this persists, we will have no 

alternative but to forward registration details to the 

police/Parking Wardens!   

Sacramental Programme 2018-19- Congratulations to all our children who 

received their First Holy Communion in church over the last 2 weeks. They all looked 

wonderful and behaved impeccably on the day. 

A message from the Head of Year 7 at St Gabriel’s High School 
about our Year 6 children - Could I just pass on how fantastic your students were 

yesterday and today. They are going to make an incredible year group. Thanks Mrs Bate 
Head of Year 7. 
  
Fundraising and Parish Fair- thank you for all your donations towards the Parish 

Fair and St Anne’s Hospice- both very worthy causes. 

Remodelling of the old Reception Classes and New Car Park. We 

have now had our funding request for both of these projects agreed. The Reception 

classes will be remodelled during the summer holiday. Currently, we are waiting for 

planning approval to move the school car park onto the old nursery site. We are hoping 

that this work will start early in September. Once this is complete, we are planning to 

create additional play space at the side and front of the school. Over the last 7 years we 

have successfully submitted funding bids totalling nearly 2 million pounds to substantially 

remodel the school.  
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Reception Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 11th July at 2pm on the school 

playground. This will be followed by an assembly in the school hall at 2.45pm. Parents 

welcome. 

Water Bottles- please ensure your child has fresh water in their bottles 

every day. It is too hot to be in school without a water bottle!! 

Diary dates 

 
Monday 2nd July- Year 6 OLHS transition Day 
 
Wednesday 4th July-Year 5 visiting Abraham Moss 
 
Thursday 5th July – Reception parent Meeting 6pm. 
 
Thursday 5th July- Uniform POP UP SHOP from 3pm – on the playground 
weather permitting, if wet in the school hall. 
 
Monday 9th July – KS2 sports at Manchester Athletics Stadium- letters to follow  
 
Wednesday 11th July – Year 4L visit to Manchester Courts. 
 
Wednesday 11th July – Year 2 Café – more information to follow. 
 
Wednesday 11th July – Reception Sports Day 2pm 
 
Thursday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Mass 9.10am. Leavers Disco in school 
6.30pm – 8.30pm 
 
Thursday 12th July – Nursery Parent meeting 6pm in Nursery setting.  
 
Monday 16th July – Year 4H visit to Manchester Courts. 
 
Tuesday 17th July – special visitor in school – Her name is Sophie!! 
 
Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00am 
 
FRIDAY 20th JULY LAST DAY - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1PM - DON’T BE LATE 
PICKING UP YOUR CHILD AS THERE IS NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUB.  
Remember there is no school run afterschool club from September. Please 
see flyers around school advertising the new provider.  
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NEWSLETTERS TO BE RECEIVED BY EMAIL 
 
I would like to receive school newsletters by email in September. I understand that 
these letters sometimes contain marketing information such as promotions at the 
high school, parish events etc. 
 
Child’s name……………………………………………………… 
 
 
Class……………………………………………….  
 
 
Email address for letters to be sent to (please print clearly) 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………. 


